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LUKE 1:17 – “To turn the hearts of the fathers to the children, and the disobedient to the wisdom of the just, to 

make ready a people prepared for the LORD.” 
 
 
1 January 2021 
 
Dear VLCS Parents, 
Greetings and a Blessed New Year to you and family, in Jesus name!  We warmly welcome all new 
students and their families joining Victory Life in 2021. We thank God for watching over us in 2020 and 
believe the Lord continues to lead us to triumph into a victorious new year of faith, hope and love.   
 
Events for the month of January:  
Parent Conference (PC), Monday to Friday, 4 - 8 January:  
Please note that students will be dismissed at 12pm this week as Parent Conferences are scheduled in 
the afternoons from 1pm. We look forward to meeting with you and your child/children.  This half yearly 
conference on student’s progress and projections is compulsory for parents and students who were in 
school for Semester 1 (July to December 2020). 

CCAs:  
All CCAs (soccer, badminton, table-tennis, basketball, art and ballet) as well as PE will commence in the 
2nd week of January, 2021. The supervisors for respective CCAs will give you more details. 

Parent Orientation for parents of new students, Friday, 15 January, 2pm-4pm:  
This orientation is especially important for all new parents. Please confirm your attendance with your 
child’s supervisor by Monday, 11 January.  

Parent/Staff Fellowship (PSF), Saturday, 16 January, 9am-11am:  
This is a time of fellowship with staff, VLCS parents, and student leaders, and to set our minds on God’s 
plans and purposes for the school for 2021. Light refreshments will be served. We look forward to 
fellowship with all parents and appreciate your confirmation of attendance to your respective supervisor 
by Monday, 11 January. 

Pre-Elementary Class: 
We are pleased to announce that this class for children 4 years and above will commence in February, 
2021. The ABCs with Ace and Christi is a 9-month programme that will prepare children to read 
phonetically before they begin Elementary class. Please call the school at 6251 5282 for more details.  

School Uniforms:  
Students can purchase uniforms from Chop Kong Chong, 604 Sembawang Rd, #02-13 Sembawang 
Shopping Centre, S758459, Tel: 6753 1489 or WhatsApp them at 9077 2932. New school ties with 
zippers are available for sale in school. 

Bible Memory Passage for January: Hebrews 10:23-39 

Financial Commitment for January/February 2021:  
School fees for January/February were due on 15 December 2020. We thank you for fulfilling your 
financial commitment on time.  
 
Blessings,  
Senior Administrator and Principals 
 

Christ in us the hope of glory! 


